
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
   

BATON ROUGE METROPOLITAN AIRPORT  
COMMISSION MEETING 

 
SCHEDULED FOR: 

  
TUESDAY, MARCH 1, 2022 

AT 
 

3:30 p.m. 
 

HAS BEEN POSTPONED UNTIL 
 

TUESDAY, MARCH 8, 2022 
 

AT 
 

3:30 p.m. 
 

All meetings are held in the  
Airport Administration Conference Room 

Suite 300 3rd Floor Terminal Building 
 

(FACE MASKS REQUIRED BY FEDERAL LAW) 
 

Federal law requires wearing a face mask at all times in and on airport property. Failure to comply may 
result in removal and denial of re-entry. 

Refusing to wear a mask in or on the airport property is a violation of federal law. Individuals may be 
subject to penalties under federal law. 
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